
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA070921-2323 

 
4 October 2021 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 6 September 2021. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   

 
This is a freedom of information request. I request that you search your records between 
October 2018 to September 2021 for the following information. 
 
I would like to request copies of any records held by the GLA that describe payments 
made to ex-Mayor of London, Boris Johnson, for legal fees. Ex Mayor of London Boris 
Johnson was prosecuted in 2019 in his capacity as Mayor of London and was legally 
permitted to receive financial assistance from the GLA to assist him with his legal fees in 
that event. 
 
I would like copies of any pre recorded information you have that mentions Mr Johnson's 
application/s for financial assistance and all related records that were created as a 
result. Mr Johnson's prosecution in 2019 is a matter of public record. 
 

Our response is as follows: 
 
We have conducted searches and I can today confirm that the GLA does not hold information 
within the scope of your request. 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA070921-2323. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




